

St. Brigid's Girls' National School

Palmerstown, Dublin 20. Telephone: 01 6265431

Fax: 01 6265253 Email: stbrigidsgns@gmail.com

Website: www.stbrigidspalmerstown.com

2nd September 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians,

St. Brigid's Girls' School is open to receive pupils every school morning at 8.50am. Children remain the responsibility of their parents until the school building opens at 8.50am. The school is not responsible for the behaviour of children before that time. Accordingly, the school cannot accept responsibility or liability for children arriving before the official opening of the school at 8.50am or for children who remain in the school grounds after the school closes at 2.30pm.

The fact that the school gates may be opened, or that the school grounds are otherwise accessible before the official opening time or after the official closing time, should not be construed as express, implied or constructive acquiescence or consent by the school to the presence of pupils on the school premises outside the officially permitted times.

The Timetable

Parents who wish to have their children escorted home should arrange to have them met at the school gate at 2.30pm. In the case of children travelling to school by bus, the school cannot be responsible for escorting children to or from the bus and is not responsible for their behaviour on the bus.

Parents are requested to notify the class teacher in writing of any medical condition suffered by children in their class. Children who are epileptics or diabetics or who are prone to anaphylactic syndrome may have an attack at any time. It is vital that the school be fully informed of such conditions.

Yours sincerely,

FERGUS HAYDEN

Chairperson of the Board of Management